
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From Mrs Barber 

All extra curricular clubs apart from Choir have begun in 

school.  The clubs blog will be updated shortly by pupils 

with their views on the clubs they attend.  Enjoy the 

Bank Holiday, school reopens Tuesday 8th May 2018. 

Week ending 4th May 2018 

Letters 

Summer Diary Dates—Year 4 

Bellboating Practice Day and lunches —Year 4 

Children’s University—Whole School 

Stars of the week 

Year 3/4 — Izzy 

For organising resources well and 

thinking ahead. 

 

Year  2 —  Anna 

For concentrating and writing an  

amazing letter to the paleontologist. 

 

Reception/Year 1 — Lottie 

For always trying her very best by 

sounding out and reading words she 

knows in guided reading. 

  

Young Scientist Competition 

Earn 10 housepoints 

 

KS1 and Reception—Carry out a Science  

investigation at home and then create a  

poster showing what you did and what you 

found out.  You may find some ideas on 

www.sciencekids.co.nz/experiments.html 

 

KS2—Create your very own innovation to 

make cleaning your teeth more enjoyable.   

The children will be sent an entry form home 

and please could they return it by 23rd May.  

If someone in the class wins the national 

competition, we will win £1,000 for science 

equipment and have a sleepover at the  

Science Museum! 

Bags2School 

We have arranged 

another date for 

Bags2School.  The  

collection date will be 

Wednesday 6th June 2018 

at 9.00 am. 

Birthdays 

Many Happy Returns to: 

Ophelia 

Freya 

Ruby 

Rosemary 

EmilyB 

Arthur 

Holli-Mae 

George 

Antonia 

Alice 

Linden 

who celebrated their  birthdays this 

week. 

FUSS—Beetle Drive 

Friday 18th May 2018 

The Oak  

Tickets available from 

office. 

Donations of raffle 

prizes would be  

gratefully received. 

Clubs  

Choir starts Friday 

11th May 2018 

Old Bed Linen 

Please could you send in any 

unwanted bed line/curtains 

so that Yr 3 / 4 can use 

them next term. 

Early Birds and Little 

Owls 

If you require an ad hoc 

booking for Wrap 

Around Care we will now 

need at least 24 hours 

notice. This is due to 

high numbers in both.  

Unfortunately unless you 

have made a booking for 

Early Birds we will not be 

able to accept children 

just turning up on the 

morning. 

Vacancies 

Lunchtime Supervisor required and After 

School Play Supervisor.  Please contact 

the office  for more information. 


